In case we are not able to attend meeting Feb 1 we would like our comments added to it. We live right on the corner of William Roe and Dixon. The intersection is dangerous. Accident reports to the town are under reported because many of them are under the damage amount needed to report. How serious does an accident have to be to get attention? ( As far as traffic volume is concerned even Yonge st has less traffic due to covid.) It appears to us that the issue has been a waste of time. Linda Pearson